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March 14, 1997

Armand Eckert
716-B E 4900 N
Buhl, ID

83316

Water District: 47-G, Salmon Falls Creek

Dear Mr. Eckert;

We have received your 1996 watermaster’s report, your 1997 proposed
and adopted budgets, the minutes of this Year’s water meeting, the
notarized oaths of office for you and Mr. Runyon, and a call-on
petition for watermaster services. A copy of the approval page of
the watermaster’s report is enclosed. The only change that I made
on the report and on the proposed budget was to cross out "24-hour"

wherever the term "24-hour second feet" appeared. The amounts
shown are flow rates in cubic feet per second (second feet) based
on the water rights of district members. Since your watermaster

normally does not actually deliver water, he cannot report delivery
volumes like most districts do.

Your certificate of appointment is enclosed, and I will send Mr.
Runyon his certificate. I applaud your efforts to better organize
your district.

Regards,

James E. Stanton
Sr. Water Resource Agent




EGELYE,
MAR 10 1997

Yepartment of Water Rescurces
Lnytharn Renion

March 8, 1997

Mr. James E. Stanton

Sr. Water Resource Aagent
Department of Water Resources
222 Shoshone St. East

Twin Falls, Idaho 83301

Dear Jim

I respectfully submit the following documents on behalf of Water
District 47G:

1) THE WATERMASTER REPORT FOR 1996

2) THE WATERMASTER”S PROPOSED BUDGET FOR 1997

3) THE ADOPTED BUDGET AND RESOLUTIONS FOR 1997

4) MINUTES OF THE 1997 ANNUAL WATER DISTRICT 47G MEETING

5) STATEMENT OF FINANCIAL AFFAIRS FOR WATER DISTRICT 476G

é) PETITION FOR WATERMASTER SERVICES

7) OFFICIAL OATH FOR THE WATER DISTRICT 47G WATERMASTER

8) OFFICIAL OATH FOR THE WATER DISTRICT 47G SECRETARY/TREASURE

Would you please acknowledge receipt of the above.

If you believe any are in error, please let me Kknow. I apologize
for not submitting the Watermaster Report and Watermaster
Proposed Budget prior to the meeting, but as vou know I have been
struggling to get all of the water rights sorted out. I believe
next yvear will go smoother.

Sincerely,

Armand M. Eckgert, Secretary
Water Distrift 47G




